
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC OF THE INTENTION OF THE  

COVINA-VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT TO SELL 

CERTAIN LAPTOP COMPUTERS  

You are hereby notified that the Covina-Valley Unified School District intends to sell certain 

surplus personal property to the highest responsible bidder, consisting of several computer units. 

The Computers will be made available for public inspection on September 13, 2019 at between 

9:00am and 12:00pm at the address listed below. Written bids may be submitted to the District 

on the Bid Form available at the address listed below on or before September 24, 2019 at 

1:00pm. District will then hold a public silent auction, during which interested parties can make 

bids to purchase the Computers, on September 24, 2019 at 2:00pm at the address listed below.    

If you are interested in purchasing the Computers, please contact the District as noted below to 

receive more information regarding the Computers and the bid process.  Bidders must accept the 

computers in their “as-is” condition at the time of purchase.  Bidders must also agree to absolve 

Covina-Valley Unified School District from any and all liability relating to the condition and/or 

use of the computers. 

For more information, please contact: 

Robin Harbert, Assistant Director Purchasing 

Covina-Valley Unified School District 

Purchasing Department 

519 E Badillo Street  

Covina, CA 91723 

Email: rharbert@c-vusd.org 

 


